
4th September 2023 
Peace Reserve- Engagement 

Dear resident,  

I am writing to inform you of Inner West Council’s plans to revitalise Peace Reserve in 
Newtown. This small pocket park, sitting alongside King Street, has important connections 
to the vibrant economic precinct of Newtown. 

What is being proposed? 
• Installing new seating structures and lighting
• Commissioning of public art
• Enhancing the garden character of the reserve
• Enhancing visibility and nature lighting through tree reduction
• Allowing for short term activations, i.e Table Tennis

Have your say 
Let us know your views on this proposal 

• Onsite at the Peace Reserve on Saturday 16th September, 11am-1pm
• Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/peace-reserve-newtown or scan the QR

Code below
• Via email to aaron.callaghan@innerwest.nsw.gov.au
• By mail to Inner West Council, PO Box 14, Petersham 2049, attention to Aaron

Callaghan.

The last day to provide feedback is 13th October 2023. 

Peace Reserve is part of the Main Streets Program and Council has developed both short-
term interventions, and a long-term plan to improve the community enjoyment of this 
important community space. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mayor  
Inner West Council 
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